Dear [Pastor's Name],

As we gather this month to celebrate appreciation for your impactful ministry, we want to take a
moment to express our heartfelt gratitude for your dedication and service.

Your sermons have inspired us, your compassion has lifted us, and your leadership has guided us
through both joyous and challenging times. You have been more than just a pastor; you have
been a true shepherd to our congregation.

Thank you for your unwavering commitment to our spiritual growth and for your endless
support. We look forward to celebrating you this month and throughout the years to come.

With warm regards,
[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Church Name]



